
2019 September 30 

Burnaby City Council 
Executive Committee of Council 
c/o The Office of the City Clerk 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, B.C. VSG 1M2 

Attention: Councillor S. Dhaliwal, CHAIR 

Dear Councillor Dhaliwal, 

RE: U18 Apex Xplosion Girls Volleyball Team 
Volle ball Canada Nationals 2019 Tournament 

Kim Or 
3075 Ellerslie Avenue 

Burnaby, B.C. 
V5B4V9 

(604) 318-8103

On behalf of the U18 Apex Xplosion Girls Volleyball Team, we would like to thank 
you and Burnaby City Council for the City Grant of $1,000. 

Our team had a successful tournament finishing second in their division and had a 
great time in Toronto. 

The support of City Council is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Kim Or 
Head Coach 


